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This advisory provides clarification regarding claims billing for providers of Personal Supports and 
Respite services.  
 
Providers of Personal Supports and Respite services will continue to bill through the FMMIS system 
when 2021-22 service authorizations go into effect July 1, 2021. However, Personal Supports and 
Respite providers will need to ensure that EVV workers are assigned on the EVV scheduling tab for 
every new authorization received, including the new ones for the 2021-22 fiscal year. 
 
Providers and waiver Waiver Support Coordinators will be alerted well in advance when billing will occur 
through the APD iConnect system. Until that time, providers will continue to bill through the FMMIS 
system.  
 
 
 


